Minutes from April 25, 2007

Mtg. called to order @ 7:05.

Doug, Jay, and Ray excused absences.
Terri, Liz, Craig, Dan, Stu present.

Pat Sebrell, Jim Sigman, Julie DeRose, Lynn Zyble, Shafer, Mistan, and Pennell in
attendance to discuss shed issue. People concerned they didn’t know about rule until got
letter board sent out. Much discussion. Other “issues” brought up that could also be
considered violations of use and restrictions.

No minutes available for April
No treasurer report

We’ve received $30,000 in dues so far.
Lake level good, PLM did 1* weed treatment. PLM bill $8363.10 per contract.

Sand(10 yds) will be delivered (by Hammond Farms) to west beach when grass not so
wet. Looking @ east beach to see if any needed. Hose available on east beach to hose off
boats.

Terri spoke to “Out On A Limb Tree Service” about removing stumps from
monumements. Cost would be $150. for both sides of street. Brian Meade 719-6003.
Also talked to Brian Vanover from Okemos @ 881-9293.

Terry made motion to use $150. for stump removal, Liz seconded. Craig raised motion
that it be contingent on if they are insured.

Julie DeRose considering filling Ray Draeger’s position as secretary.

Melissa asked us to think about when the board wants the newsletter to go out, need 2
weeks lead time. Spring and fall were brought up as good times to have one.

Adjourned at 9PM



